

# 2021-07-08 Meeting notes

## Date

08 Jul 2021

## Attendees

- [Mahesh Jethanandani](#)
- [JP Lane](#)
- [John Keeney](#)
- Lorelei Rouvrais
- [Alex Stancu](#)
- [santanu de](#)
- [Dibas Das](#)
- Shrinivas Joshi
- Sonia Sangari

## Goals

- Discuss goals for E-release. The meeting will solicit input on what are some of the goals for the E-release from SMO perspective. Towards that end, we will kick off discussion with [user-59b16](#) expanding on the Excel sheet that he is maintaining from a SMO MVP-C perspective.

## Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
5 min	Agenda bashing	All	
5 min	Maintenance Release	Santanu/Bhanu	
50 min	E-release planning	All	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Support for Kafka bus<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ Looking for contribution to support DMaaP</li></ul></li><li>• Support for conversion of NETCONF Notifications to VES Event</li><li>• Postponed update from <a href="#">user-59b16</a> on MVP-C discussion for SMO</li></ul>

## Action items

- ☐ [user-59b16](#) to discuss the MVP-C Excel sheet from a SMO perspective - postponed to next meeting.
- ☐ [santanu de](#), Shrinivas Joshi and team for addition of support for Kafka bus.
- ☐ Looking for a contribution on support for DMaaP.
- ☐ [bhanu chandra](#) to add support for conversion of NETCONF notifications to VES event.